
 

 

 

Unity Committee 
 

 

Hello Friends! 

 

As we prepare for the summer, a reminder that our Founders Day event is scheduled 

for Saturday, June 14th from 12p- 4p.  Location to be announced shortly.  There 

will be a speaker as well as a chip countdown, and everyone is highly encouraged to 

bring a covered dish or beverages to share. Our Committee will provide hot dogs, 

hamburgers and cheeseburgers. As we celebrate 90 years of Alcoholics 

Anonymous, please help us spread the word amongst your groups and meetings, so 

we may exemplify the legacies of AA: Unity, Service, and Recovery.  

 

 On this note, I also want to start mentioning the planning for our Fall event for 

the year, celebrating 50 years of service by our very own Metrolina Intergroup! Our 

committee would appreciate any and all assistance, ideas, and donations from our 

fellow committees and members to help make this event a success. As many of you 

know, it takes a village, and I am asking for your support to help ensure that we can 

continue to carry the tradition and maintain the assistance that was so freely given 

to us. We would like this to be an event that promotes service as well as raising 

awareness and funds for our beloved Intergroup. 

 

Any and all questions, comments, or concerns can be directed to me at 

unitygroupclt@gmail.com or by calling or texting me at 315.559.9880. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve 

JoAnna S., Chair 

Marshall H., Co-Chair 

Committee Reports 
 

 


